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As a life long citizen of Oregon and a taxpayer, I am opposed to this legislation. This 

bill HB2005 makes Oregon law abiding citizens as felons for legally owning a gun. 

These restrictions are infringing on our 2nd Amendment rights. Law abiding citizens 

are not the issue in this state. It is the guns purchased on the black market or stolen.  

I urge you as my representatives to not allow this bill to move forward.  

 

 


